
Public Records Requests and Responses 
 

There were 4 Public Record Requests received since December 14, 2017 by the following 
citizens. The listing below is representative of the request and does not necessarily reflect the 
extensive nature of each request.   
 
12/13/2017: Cindy Steidel 1) Email receipts for period November 24, 2017 through December 4, 
2017 for the following Director email addresses: arice@cambriaccsd.com; 
DirectorRice.ccsd@gmail.com, hfarmer@cambriaccsd.org, harry@hfastrologer.com (if a source 
of district records) I would appreciate access to emails which provide community comments 
(positive or negative) regarding the candidate slate seeking appointment to Mr. Sanders 
vacated seat. 

On December 22, 2017, the CCSD responded to Cindy Steidel’s 12/13/2017 request with the 
following: 

A ten (10) day extension until January 1, 2018 is needed to continue to search our files. You will 
be notified if records have been identified and are available earlier. 

On December 28, 2017, the CCSD responded to Cindy Steidel’s 12/13/2017 request with the 
following: 

Enclosed is all the emails received from the email addresses hfarmer@cambriaccsd.org and 
harry@hfastrologer.com for the period November 24, 2017 through December 4, 2017. A ten 
(10) day extension until January 7, 2018 is needed to continue to search for responsive 
documents for the following email addresses: arice@cambriaccsd.com and 
DirectorRice.ccsd@gmail.com. We will notify you when we have additional responsive 
documents available. 

On January 5, 2018, the CCSD responded to Cindy Steidel’s 12/13/2017 request with the 
following: 

Enclosed is all the emails received from the email addresses arice@cambriaccsd.com and 
DirectorRice.ccsd@gmail.com for the period November 24, 2017 through December 4, 2017. 

12/18/2017: Elizabeth Bettenhausen 1)I request a copy of the complete list of Expense 
Distribution Accounts (and/or) the equivalent, if called by a different name) used in the CCSD 
budget, CCSD monthly Expenditures Report, and any other system used by the CCSD to keep 
account of CCSD expenditures. I request a copy of the complete list of Revenue Distribution 
Accounts (and/or the equivalent, if called by a different name) used by the CCSD in any and all 
ways. This request for the complete list refers to the numbers and the purpose of each. 

On December 19, 2017, the CCSD responded to Elizabeth Bettenhausen’s 12/18/2017 request 
with the following: 

Enclosed is the Cambria Community Services District’s chart of accounts. 
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12/26/2017: Julie Tacker 1) Please provide the oaths office for yourself, Haley Dodson, and the 
two newest directors. Electronic copies are best. 

On December 28, 2017, the CCSD responded to Julie Tacker’s 12/26/2017 request with the 
following: 

Enclosed is the Oath of Office forms for Director Aaron Wharton, Director David Pierson, 
Monique Madrid, and Haley Dodson. 

1/3/2018: Gregg Berge 1) Copies of all loan documents, security instruments, encumbrances, 
and list of all CCSD facilities that secure the Sustainable Water Facility financial loan(s) of 
record. I do believe that this loan is currently with Torrey Pines Bank. 

On January 11, 2018, the CCSD responded to Gregg Berge’s 1/3/2018 request with the 
following: 

1) Enclosed is the Installment Sale Agreement between the Cambria Community Services 
District and TPB Investments, Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 
 

 


